
Clear Lake Cottagers’ Association 
Newsletter 2 June 2021 

2021 AGM  

It appears that the need to implement and enforce COVID-19 “gathering restrictions” may be waning! In 
anticipation of things opening up later this summer , members are advised that the Board of Directors 
tentatively plans to convene a meeting: 
    

 2021 Annual General Meeting. 
LOCATION: CLEAR LAKE BEACH - KIOSK 

 DATE: Sunday, 01 August 2021 
TIME:1:00 P.M. 

NOTE: We will monitor government Covid-19 guidelines  and should it not be feasible to proceed 
with a meeting, advance notice of any cancellation will be posted on: 

      http://clearlakecottagersassociation.ca 

If the meeting is to proceed as planned, you will not receive any new notice. Just plan to turn up. 
Members are encouraged to bring their own chair and follow any guidelines that may remain in place.  

MEMBERSHIP DUES 

Membership fees for 2021-2022 are due by 1 Aug 2021. If you have not done so already, you can e-transfer 
payment ( $15.00/yr) to:  jjolley4@cogeco.ca or send a cheque payable to Clear Lake Cottagers’ Association to: 

     Membership Coordinator 
     Joyce Jolley 
     204-955 Stockdale Rd. 
     North Bay, ON 
     P1B9G3 
     Ph:  705-494-5330 
      

HISTORY OF LAKE PROJECT 

The Board seeks your assistance! We want to create a written record of the history of our lake providing 
an insight into when and how our community developed and who was involved. Any information or story 
of notable incidents would help. This could be both informative and fun. If you , or someone you know 
would be interesting in providing input, please contact any Board member or leave a note on the CLCA 
website.   http://clearlakecottagersassociation.ca 


